
Re: Millstreet & Environs, D0332-02 

Dear Sir/Madam,

Further to your submission in relation to reference number D0332-02, in respect of Millstreet & 
Environs.

I am to advise you in accordance with Regulation 42(8)(a) of the European Communities (Birds and 
Natural Habitats) Regulations 2011 (S.I. No. 477 of 2011) that the Agency has made a determination 
that an Appropriate Assessment is required as the project, individually or in combination with other 
plans or projects, is likely to have a significant effect on a European site(s).

The application and associated correspondence, including the Appropriate Assessment Screening 
Determination is available on the Agency website at www.epa.ie.

You are advised to refer to the website for information on the progress of the application. The 
Agency will write to inform you of its decision on the application in due course.

Yours sincerely,

Siobhan Egan

Environmental Licensing Programme
Office of Environmental Sustainability
Environmental Protection Agency
Tel: 053-9160600

Sent: 20-11-2019

To: Stephen Ryan

From: noreply Reply

http://www.epa.ie/

